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A note from Miss Nichol 
 
I hope you have had a lovely half term. We are excited 
to begin the new half term and cover our new topic 
‘Scented Garden’. Thank you for supporting your child’s 
reading at home, it is lovely to see how much they have 
progressed so far. Please continue to read at home 
three times a week and remind children to bring their 
reading records to school signed by an adult daily.  
 
 

Important Reminders: 
PE lessons for Year 2 will take place on a Wednesday 
afternoon starting from the week beginning 1st March. 
Children will be put together as one large class and taught 
my Miss Lindsay.  The school PE kit is: a plain white t-shirt 
and black trousers or shorts. Children are expected to 
have appropriate footwear such as trainers or indoor 
shoes. Please ensure your child brings the necessary 
clothing as PE is an important part of the school 
curriculum.  

This term in class we are learning about... 
Our topic for this Autumn Term is ‘Scented Garden’ 
 
The focus for Class 5 this half term will mainly be Geography and Science based learning. This term will 
also be covering a lot of DT. Children will be learning about the plants that grow in our local area and 
comparing them with the plants that grow in the rainforest. 
 
In Science the children will be learning all about how plants grow, the life cycle of a plant and they will 
be even growing their own plants. 
  
 

 

 
 

  
  
 
 

Homework:  
The children are continuing with their online homework 
and are becoming familiar with the routines in place. 
Homework is set, for Maths and Spelling, every Monday 
and it is to be completed by the end of the week. Paper 
copies are also sent home for children’s revision of 
spellings and arithmetic.  
There are opportunities provided throughout the week for 
children to use school equipment to complete their 
homework if they are unable to do so at home. Please 
encourage your child to complete their homework on time 
as it supports their learning in the classroom. Thank you 
from you support. 
 

Diary Dates, Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 

Travelling book fair- The travelling book fair will be in school from the 1st of March for a week.   

World book day –Thursday 5th March. - Children are invited to celebrate world book day at school either 
dressed up as their favorite character or in their pajamas.  

 
 

 


